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Dear , 

 

This letter is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Title 

10, United States Code, Section 1552.  After careful and conscientious consideration of the entire 

record, the Board for Correction of Naval Records (Board) found the evidence submitted was 

insufficient to establish the existence of probable material error or injustice.  Consequently, your 

application has been denied. 

 

A three-member panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on 

29 October 2024.  The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon 

request.  Your allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative 

regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board.  Documentary material 

considered by the Board consisted of your application, together with all material submitted in 

support thereof, relevant portions of your naval record, and applicable statutes, regulations, and 

policies.         

 

The Board carefully considered your request to remove and/or modify your 22 April 2024 

Administrative Remarks (page 11) 6105 counseling entry and promotion restriction entry.  The 

Board considered your contention that you were placed on an 18 month promotion restriction for 

violation of Article 92 of the Uniform Code of Military Justice (UCMJ) vice Article 112a.  You 

further contend that pursuant with MCO P1400.32D, (MARCORPROMAN, VOL 2, 

ENLPROM) the promotion restriction should have been three months.  The Board further 

considered your assertion that the Unit Punishment Book references Article 92 of the UCMJ for 

violation of ALNAV 074/20. 

 

The Board noted on 19 April 2024 your commanding officer (CO) imposed nonjudicial 

punishment (NJP) for violation of Article 92 of the UCMJ for violating ALNAV 074/20.  

Specifically, on or about 22 January 2024 and 22 February 2024 wrongful use of a substance 

which caused you to test positive for Tetrahydrocannabinol-8 (THC-8) on a urinalysis.  You 

were advised of your rights under Article 31 and acknowledged your right to demand trial by 

court martial in lieu of NJP.  As punishment, you were reduced in grade to lance corporal (E-3), 

placed on 45 days restriction, and you received 45 days extra punitive duties.  You also received 

forfeiture of $1,129 for two months, which was suspended for six months.  The Board noted that 






